OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

Chris Abele

MILWAUKEE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

DATE: October 30, 2017
TO: The Honorable Milwaukee Board of Supervisors
FROM: Chris Abele, Milwaukee County Executive

RE: County Board File No. 17-627

I am returning file 17-627 to you unsigned. Because the County Executive values transparency, he has
created a page on his website (http://county.milwaukee.gov/RST) for all information on the Retirement
Sustainability Taskforce, including agenda, meeting minutes, and any other materials. Further, all
meetings are open to the public. In addition to the two Supervisors who volunteered to serve on the
taskforce, all other Supervisors are welcome to attend.




